
KAMES CLASSIC VEHICLE SHOW 
Sunday August 2nd  2015 

 Kames Motorsport Complex, Muirkirk  

Robert Smith, 25 Ballochmyle View, Catrine, Ayrshire KA5 6EN 

Tel 01290 550897. Email: robert @rsmith4.orangehome.co.uk 

   

East Ayrshire Car Club are pleased to announce their Kames Classic Vehicle Show will take place 

again in 2015, on August 2nd, the corresponding date to the inaugural 2014 show. 

 

Regulations will be available in the Spring after which entries will be accepted from private owners 

and from Owners’ Clubs. 

 

The Show Committee have discussed various points of praise, criticism and suggestions raised by it’s 

members, by owners, clubs, judges and members of the public, and intend to address these in 

planning the next gathering. 

 

It is hoped to open documentation earlier, from 9.a.m., possibly with two vehicle entrance points and 

two documentation points, one for privateers and another for Club entrants.  As before it is planned to 

confine private entries to the surfaced paddock areas and the Club cars to the grass areas, all of 

which will be within a few feet of a tarmacadam road. Club tents will again be encouraged (at no cost) 

as long as the organisers are advised on the entry forms to help plan the layout efficiently.  Trade 

stands will be located next to where the East Ayrshire Car Club stand was in 2014. 

 

Our entry list of around 220 last August took us by surprise, and for the organisation to run as 

smoothly as we would like, changes will be needed, these for the benefit of marshals and entrants 

alike and the co-operation of owners is requested in these matters. 

  

While Clubs are encouraged to bring their members to the Show, the Club stands must be for Classic 

exhibits alone and not for general club members’ non-classic cars, this aimed at maintaining the 

standard of vehicles on display.  It may be possible to reserve a pre-arranged area of the public car 

park for such members by special arrangement with the organisers well in advance of the Show. 

 

The Show Committee would like to apply stricter control of entries to avoid the last minute changes 

which gave the judges many problems last year.  Any vehicle not in the official programme will not be 

judged. 

 

The class structures and the judging procedures are being revised for 2015 and motor-cycles may be 

included. 

 

The purpose of this letter is to inform owners of our intention to make the coming Show even better 

and to enable Clubs contact their members and organise their club outing.  

 

7th January 2015 

   

 

 


